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Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 

Regulation 35 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 

 

Title- Statement of Community Involvement 

 

Detail- This adoption statement gives notice that Bolton Council has resolved to adopt the 

Statement of Community Involvement on 27th July 2022 

We undertook a review of our SCI during autumn 2021 and consulted on a revised draft to ensure it 

refers to up to date planning legislation and sets out clearly the Council’s current processes for 

determining planning applications, including the current scheme of delegation.  In addition, 

information on plan making at the Greater Manchester level has also been updated to refer clearly 

to production of the “Places for Everyone” Plan. 

 

All comments received have now been considered. 

The Statement of Community Involvement came into effect on 27th July 2022 

 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the SCI may apply to the High Court for 

permission to apply for judicial review of this decision. Any such application must be made promptly 

and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SCI was adopted 

 

Date of Adoption 

27th July 2022 

Availability of Document  

The document is available on our website at https://www.bolton.gov.uk/planning-policy-

strategy/planning-policy-supporting-information or by visiting our One Stop Shop and borough 

libraries. 

 

Should you wish to discuss the document further you can contact the Planning Strategy team on 

01204 336109 or email LDFconsultation@bolton.gov.uk  
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